Keith B. Henry
WAYNE = F'NGER LAKES Assistant Superintendent
Board of Cooperative Educational Services for Administration

Keith.Henry@wflboces.org
Office: 315.332.7428

To: School Business Officials
Facilities Directors

Buildings & Grounds Directors
From: Linda McClean, CPPB @

Date: October 10, 2019

Lisa A. Parkison, CPPO, CPPB
Purchasing Director
Lisa.Parkison@wflboces.org

Office: 315.332-7415

Business Office
Eisenhower Building

131 Drumlin Court
Newark, NY 14513-1863
Fax: 315.332-7409

Re: Cooperative Plumbing Services Bid (WFL 2019-55-01) — Bid Extension

We have received notice from AP Plumbing and John W. Danforth Company

extending the Cooperative Plumbing Services Bid (WFL 2019-55-01) until

November 30, 2020, with the same terms, conditions and discounts that are

currently in effect.

Copies of the vendor summary sheets and contact information are included for

your convenience.

Please feel free to contact me at (315) 332-7458, if you have any questions or

concerns.



